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President’s Letter

Have a great 
memory about 

your days at 
GHHS? Please 
share with the 
extended Bob-

cat family! Email 
your story to 
GHHSAA@

hotmail.com. 
Send photos!

A L U M N I  A S S O C I A T I O N 
N E W S L E T T E R

Bringing People Together while Promoting the Grandview Heights School System

Dear Fellow Bobcats:

Thanks to each of you for your continuing support by sending in your annual 

dues and especially to the many LIFE members who continue to send additional 

money every year. Also, thank you to the many contributors to the Paws, Big Cats, 

Top Cat Clubs and In Memory.

The end of summer and early fall are such exciting times. Our new senior class 

thinks back on their journey and their hopes for the future. The new freshman are 

not sure what to expect. Football is in the air and the band has been practicing all 

summer and ready to show off. The Ox Roast and the Alumni Weekend are around the corner. Reunions are 

being held and plans finalized. It is also a time to reflect how fast time has flown by and remember friends 

and classmates who are not lucky enough to still be here to enjoy the greatest little town and best high 

school in the world! This year also brings the Class of 2018 starting their senior year, and the 100th anniver-

sary of the third GHHS graduating class - the Class of 1918. I hope everyone who lives locally had a chance 

to swim in or at least see the new pool.

The Class of 2017 received scholarship awards from the GHHSAA, GHHS Society and the Brotherhood of 

Rooks that totalled more than $20,000. Most award recipients are announced in this issue.

Our living “LIFE” members are also listed in this issue. We thank them for their ongoing support and money 

they continue to give.

Thank you to my “Angels” for putting this newsletter out and getting me the praise. Without Teri Antolino 

Williams ’74, Molly Hammer Tanner ’82 and Ash Reynolds Babbitt ’87, the dedicated team with true Bobcat 

Spirit, we wouldn’t have this great paper! Thank you also to John Gloyd ’71 for doing such a great job as our 

webmaster.

You can contact GHHSAA at ghhsaa@hotmail.com, www.grandviewheightsalumni.com or like us on Face-

book at “Grandview Heights High School Alumni Association.”

Go Bobcats,

Tom Smith ‘63

Fall 2017

Want your CatMews 
fast? Sign up to receive 

the GHHSAA Newsletter 
electronically by emailing 

GHHSAA@hotmail.com.

mailto:GHHSAA%40%20hotmail.com?subject=
mailto:GHHSAA%40%20hotmail.com?subject=
mailto:ghhsaa%40hotmail.com?subject=
http://www.grandviewheightsalumni.com
http://Grandview Heights High School Alumni Association
mailto:GHHSAA%40hotmail.com?subject=Sign%20me%20up%20for%20the%20GHHSAA%20e-newsletter
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Calendar

Email GHHSAA@hotmail.com 
with questions about any 

event.

Brotherhood of Rooks 
Banquet and “Bucko” Open 
Friday, Aug. 11

Alumni Weekend 
September 7, 8 and 9
Highlights:

•   Ox Roast all weekend

•  GHHSAA Annual Meeting  
 Thursday

•  GHHS Open House        
Friday 

•  GHHS Football game - 
Friday September 8

 Alumni band members 
and Cheerleaders invite 
to participate.

•  Stevenson, Edison and 
Larson building open 
houses, Saturday, Sep-
tember 9, morning 

•  Please plan your class 
reunions around this 
weekend.

New Band Uniforms
Lots of fundraising and donations from community groups 
and alumni far and wide afforded the Pride of the Bobcats 
to look snappy in their new uniforms. Donations included 
more than  $13,000 from alumni alone! The Band will be 
sporting their new uniforms this fall and for many seasons 
to come. Pictured here is Matt York, class of 2018, squad 
leader and baritone player in the marching band. Get to a 
football game this fall - Alumni Night is Sept. 8th. We’re sure 
the band will look great and sound even better too!

On behalf of GHHS PTO parents 
and our students, thank you 
for generously supporting our 
After Prom Party. We had 150 
students attend this year. Your 
support helped provide a fun 
and safe place for students 
to continue their prom night 
celebration.
 
We appreciate the Alumni As-
sociation’s support!!
 

Susan Jagers, 
GHHS PTO President

Thank you notes...

Of course, you can also mail 
stories and photos to: 
Grandview Heights High School 
Alumni Association
PO Box 12116, Columbus OH 
43212

G H H S A A

CatMews

Have a great memory about your days at 
GHHS? How about a funny story? Please share it with us! Email your story to GHHSAA@hotmail.com And P.S. WE LOVE PHOTOS!

mailto:GHHSAA%40hotmail.com?subject=Calendar
mailto:GHHSAA%40%20hotmail.com?subject=
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CatMews

Greek Gathering
Jane Davis ’53, along with Joan Stevens Rigal, Diane Caskey, Sylvia Reid, Janice Lusk, Mary Larrick Schmertz 
and Cathy Peacocke, were able to identify many in this picture that was submitted by Bill Marland ‘64. The 
name of the sorority is Delta Gamma Pi. It is thought this picture is of their Formal Initiation since everyone 
is dressed up and the girls wearing corsages are the new members (mostly Class of 1955). Based on who 
is in the picture, our eagle-eye Bobcats estimate this picture was taken either Autumn Semester 1951 or 
Winter/Spring Semester 1952.

Top Row - Standing starting at the left side:
Ann Smith, Sylvia Hull, Elaine Looker, Diane Baxter, Louise Mirolo, Cathy Peacocke, Diane Caskey, Virginia Carter, Helen Mor-
rison, Caroline Langfitt, Joanna Knepper, Linda Gilchrist, Monah Wippel, Donna Rosselli, Judy Wallace, Pat Ranney, Judy DeVil-
lers (St. Joseph Academy), Betty Martin, Sylvia Reid.

4th Row: Vera Bisciotti, Marilyn Barden, Carol Williamson, Helen Soule, Suzie Kelly, Peggy Donohue, Diane Leaman, Fritzi Wil-
liams, Connie Nesbitt, Joyce Titsch

3rd Row: Desire Chester, Patsy Bruner, Marilyn Cameron, Gretta Townsend, Carolyn Ramsey, Rozanne Crosier, Juanita Grant, 
Nancy Turner, Carole Turner

2nd Row: Virginia Alban, Carol Sue Herd, Shirley Radebaugh, Joan Stevens, Mary Ann Thompson

Front Row: Janice Lusk, Aunda Shell, Darlene Marland, Len Doughtery, Sandy Large, Lois Skeeles, Carolyn Welsh, Patty Pope
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CatMews

Patsy Bruner ‘51
I did some guessing but believe 
I could come up 16 names of 
the girls in the photo published 
last issue. 

John J. Mock ‘51
John passed away Feb. 2, 2017. 
He served four years in the 
Coast Guard and is survived by 
three sons and one daughter. 

Art Miller ‘57
Looking forward to 60th Re-
union in August!
 
Jean McQuilkin Carfagno ‘57
Great Spring newsletter!  I 
would like to add names for 
military service you left out:  
Mike King, deceased, U.S. Army, 
Class of 57,  and Mick Moore, 
deceased, U.S. Army, Class of 57.  
I saw both in uniform and since 
Mick was my husband, I can 
confirm his service  His only ac-
tive duty was the 1965 LA riots 
which were frightening.  Peter 
Moore  did serve in the US Navy 
and is deceased. I am looking 
forward to our 60th reunion in 
August. Go Bobcats!

Dean Arganbright ‘59
Susan and I made the trip from 
our home in Martin, TN, to 
Grandview to be in the 2017 
Memorial Day parade and to 
attend an alumni lunch with 

brothers, cousins, and spouses. 
We continue to enjoy main-
taining contact with many 
friends from our 15 years living 
overseas.

Melinda Miller Jones ‘61 
My husband, Gordon Jones 
(Class of 1960) passed away 
in May 2014 of cancer and 
Parkinson’s. I live near my son 
and daughter and five grand-
children. I travel, volunteer and 
return to Grandview every year. 
My town in Connecticut is very 
much like Grandview – a great 
place to live. 
 
Don R. Athearn ‘52
I graduated from The Ohio State 
University in 1956 and was 
commissioned as an ensign 
in the U.S. Naval Reserve.  I 
served three years active duty, 
achieving the rank of Lieuten-
ant.  I served an additional six 
years in the active and inactive 
Naval Reserve.  After leaving 
active duty, I went to work for 
the Ohio Credit Union League in 
Columbus.  I continued in credit 
union management for 39 years. 
I retired from SunState Federal 
Credit Union in Gainesville, FL, 
in 1997 after having served as 
president/CEO of credit unions 
for more than 30 years.  My wife 
of 61 years, “Mac” McNamee 
Athearn (West High, Class of 
1954), and I have two children, 
five grandchildren and one 
great granddaughter.  We are 
enjoying our retirement years 
in Gainesville and travel around 
the United States and Canada 
as much as possible.  I volunteer 
for Habitat for Humanity and 
am active in our local Kiwanis 
Club.  Thanks for the newsletter 

and all the great things the 
GHHSAA does for the kids in 
Grandview Heights schools.  
Keep up the good work.
 

Elizabeth (Betty) West Hanna Class of ‘40
 
Eighty-nine years ago I started first grade at Edison Elementary 
School in Grandview Heights. There was l/2 year enrollment in 
those years. I was 6 years old - no kindergarten enrollment then.
 
I still remember some of the grade school teachers, including 
Miss Clark and Mrs. Justice, one of the few married teachers. Her 
husband was Harry Justice, who sang our school songs with 
gusto. There was also Miss Partridge who kept a stuffed par-
tridge on top of the coat room partition. Then, there was Miss 
Flanders who taught 4th grade. She was a kind woman who 
tried to teach me math. She was followed by Miss Smith in 5th 
grade who was determined to teach me math. To my horror, she 
always also my 6th grade teacher ruining my last year of grade 
school. So many memories.

And there was Miss Laughlin, the principal of Thomas A. Edison. 
She was very strict and terrifying. We were instructed to go 
right home after school let out at 3:30 p.m. So we did. But, as 
several of us lived on streets close to school, we reported in at 
home and came back to the school yard to play. Miss Laughlin 
came out of the building, saw us and herded us into the school, 
threatening six scared little kids with all manner of things, by 
showing us three different sized wood paddles and telling us 
what would happen to us if we ever disobeyed her orders again. 
Of course, we were too terrified to explain we had gone home 
first.
 
In high school, there was Miss Derivan, Miss Truckmiller (who 
also taught my father-in-law her first year of teaching in Picker-
ington, Ohio, and also my children at GHHS during the 60’s), and 
Miss Peterson, the gym teacher who taught us so many things, 
including field hockey, modern dance, archery, bowling and on 
and on. Our football games were always Friday afternoons. We 
got out early for the games with sometimes a parade.
 
The town of Grandview Heights was a wonderful place to grow 
up. We walked everywhere. Few kids owned cars in the 30’s. 
We walked to the swimming pool, down below the hill and to 
Grandview Woods off Grandview Avenue to pick May flowers 
for picnics. In the winter, we walked down Urlin Avenue and 
over Goodale and across the railroad tracks to go sled-
ding on Vancie’s golf course. We were able to play 
games in the street as few cars went down Ashland 
in the 30’s. We walked down Grandview Avenue 
to Goodale Avenue to watch the circus unload in 
the summer. We took a lot of Sunday afternoon 
walks past the Bush Mansion to take pictures. And, 
our library was first in several storefronts on First 
Avenue before the one at First and Ashland was built. 
Always a wonderful place to spend time. Yes, the good old 
days were just that. Good memories to look back on.
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Aaron Snyder ‘90
I love getting the updates out 
here in California!

Abby Hanson ’12 
I graduated from Ohio Wes-
leyan University in 2016 with 
a major in English. Recently, I 
was accepted into the Masters 
of Design in Integrative Design 
program at Columbus College 
of Art & Design. This is a two-
year program during which I 
will learn design management 
and creative and collaborative 
problem-solving skills. I will also 
expand upon my graphic design 
knowledge.

Evan Cooperider ‘15
I attend The Ohio State Univer-
sity – Main Campus and plan to 
major in marketing

Everett L. Stamm ‘17 
In April, I was honored with 
receiving the GHHSAA Scholar-
ship. I wanted to reach out and 
say thank you for the recogni-
tion and support for my future 
studies. You are very appreci-
ated. 

Patty Pulliam Rodriguez ’68 
I remember this day well. It was January 1964 at the McKinley Drug 
Store across from Oxley Field. Pictured, from left to right, are Susan 
Lemmon, Patty Pulliam, Karen Williams, Julia Friel, Tom DeStefano and 
Alan Daniels. It was a freezing day. We were walking around before 
we had to return to school after Christmas Break so we stopped in to 
warm up with hot chocolate. 
 

Monthly 
Luncheon
The monthly lunches hap-

pen at 11:30 a.m. on the 4th 

Friday of the month at the 

Golden Corral (3710 West 

Dublin-Granville Road, just 

east of Sawmill Road). Visit 

with fellow Bobcats, enjoy 

the buffet and catch up with 

each other. Contact Shirley 

Arthur Hatch for more details 

via GHHSAA@hotmail.com or 

614-499-7449.Back Row:  Dick Sutterfield, Bob Peters, Bob Smith, Janie C. Setterlin, Carol B. Hoadley, Bob Hoadley (Carol’s husband), Nancy T. 
Bachman, Cathy Peacock, Bob Noble
Center Row:  half hidden...another picture to follow!  Elizabeth M. Westenbarger, Virginia A. Clarke
Front Row:  Kathleen M. Seeger, Margaret Omohundro (and photo shopped in) Elaine L. Strutner
P.S. Chuck Dickerson, our photo whiz, touched up the picture. Thanks, Chuck! 

Class of 1955
The Central Ohio group gathered together on May 17th to celebrate the fact that all of us, all over the USA 
and Sweden, would be turning 80 during 2017. Of course, there are a few exceptions! We had a great time 
visiting and enjoying lunch.

mailto:GHHSAA%40hotmail.com?subject=
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Reunions

Class of 1997 
will hold their 20-year reunion in 
September of this year. Brad and 
Sarah Calvin are planning.
Class of 1978 has started plan-
ning their 40-year reunion, 
to be held in Fall 2018. Start 
spreading the word as they 
want to see as many classmates 
as possible. Please send contact 
information to Judith LeDonne 
Hicks, 1989jalh@gmail.com if 
you are interested in attending 
and want to be kept in the loop 
about activities. 

Class of 1977 
will hold their 40-year reunion 
on Sept. 8 and 9, which is also 
Alumni Night at the Football 
game and Ox Roast Weekend. 
Saturday night, the class will 
have an informal gathering at 
Skeelhaven, 6881 Tussic Rd, in 
Westerville. Please contact Chris 
Wandel Casavant at chriswcasa-
vant@gmail.com or 614-935-
0167 for more information and/
or to register.

Class of ‘87 Reunites
More than 30 members of the Class of 87 gathered the weekend of 
July 8-9 for their 30th reunion. The festivities began with a tour of the 
high school and then continued with a celebration at Hofbräuhaus 
at the Grandview Yard. The following day, a family potluck was held 
at Wyman Woods. It was a great event and many thanks to Erin Guzik 
Ortman and Kristin Janusz Pease for organizing it and also to all who 
attended.

Class of 87 members revisited “The Bench” during their tour of the school. It was, of 
course, the very first time anyone pictured here had ever sat there.

The drinks, stories, photos and even “shot-skis” flew as the Class of 87 reunited at Hofbräuhaus.
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Grandview’s Greatest Girls’ Basketball Coach Ever

Every few decades, Grandview 
is fortunate enough to attract 
a coach of exceptional tal-
ent, character and class, who 
stands out head and shoulders 
above their predecessors. This is 
especially obvious in the case of 
Doug Eckert, head girls basket-
ball coach at Grandview High 
School from 1980 to 1992.  

Doug graduated from Colonel 
Crawford High School in Lees-
ville, Ohio, and played basket-
ball, baseball and football while 
in high school. He received his 
undergraduate and Master’s 
degree from The Ohio State Uni-
versity. After teaching for three 
years at his alma mater, he was 
hired at Grandview.  After a few 
years in the junior high athletic 
departments, he was offered 
the head girls’ basketball posi-
tion by then Athletic Director 
Larry Larson. Doug took over 
a struggling program and 

immediately turned it around to 
one of the most amazing win-
loss records (percentage) ever in 
the history of Grandview Athlet-
ics - that includes all sports, 
boys or girls. In his 12 years as 
head coach, his overall record 
was 214-52, an 82% winning 
average.  This was in 2-3 leagues 
during his tenure when Grand-
view was always the smallest 
school in the league.  

Doug never had a “favorite 
team” or a “favorite player.” He 
loved them all. He did coach 
many girls who later became 
members of the Grandview 
Athletic Hall of Fame  - Heather 
Abbott; Michelle Chavanne; 
Emily Mountz; Lisa Janusz; Amy 
Lee; and Gina Burke.  His teams 
were league champs several 
times during his 12 year tenure. 
His most memorable game was 

during one of his last 
years of coaching.  

Our GYM-dandy Auditorium  - Circa 1922 

Grandview’s fiercest rival at 
the time was North Union. 
There was no love lost 
between the two teams. 
It was a late season game 
and a grudge match for 
sure. The gymnasium was 
packed - it was standing room 
only and maybe the last time 
the gym was SRO since. The girls 
pulled out a victory and the fans 
rushed the floor. Another mem-
orable game was the same year 
in the regional finals in Dayton. 
The girls came one bucket from 
going to the Final Four of the 
state tournament. 

Doug retired from coaching in 
1992 and continued to teach 
various subjects and serve as a 
counselor until fully retiring in 
2010. Doug married a Colonel 
Crawford graduate and they 
have two grown sons. Grand-
view Nation is richly blessed to 
have Doug Eckert as part of our 

legacy.

 Larry Larson, legendary Grand-
view coach, athletic director 
and teacher says “Doug Eckert 
was one of the finest coaches 
I was ever associated with at 
Grandview. His passion and 
knowledge of the game of bas-
ketball led the Grandview girls 
program to the highest level in 
the school’s history. Coach Eck-
ert’s teams were well schooled 
and played with the greatest 
of intensity. It was a wonderful 
era for Grandview and I enjoyed 
every moment of it. I enjoyed 
having Doug as a coach and still 
enjoy having him as a friend.”

One of the distinguish-
ing features of the new 
high school in 1922 was 
the inclusion of a combination 
gymnasium and auditorium, 
which included a stage and 
movable chairs. The dual-pur-
pose gym and auditorium with 
removable seats was state of 
the art. This early photo shows 
the space configured as a gym 
with a pommel horse, climb-
ing ropes, and gymnastic rings. 
The space was renovated as a 
permanent auditorium in 1957 
when a new gymnasium was 
built. This view is facing east. 

If you recall, it was overhauled 
again a few years ago with 
cushions  added to the wooden 
seats  and acoustical improve-
ments.

We work closely with the Grandview Heights Marble Cliff Historical Society. Recently they received this picture of the 
original circa 1922 GHHS gym/auditorium. They thought that some of the alumni from before 1957, when the new 
gym was built, might enjoy seeing it. You bet we do! Thanks GHMCHS!!!
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2017 Scholarship Winners

My name is Ali Riggs. I will be 
attending The University of 
Cincinnati next year and I’m 
beyond thankful that I received 
this scholarship. I will be major-
ing in marketing and minoring 
in fashion in hopes to become 
a buyer when all said and done 
with school. I know this scholar-
ship will help me with studying 
abroad, earning my masters 
degree, and helping me achieve 
my dreams in life.

GHHSAA $2,500 presented to

Molly Smith

In high school, I was involved 
in women’s soccer, basketball, 
track and field, cheerleading, 
and marching band. I was class 
president all four years of high 
school and National Honor Soci-
ety vice president for my junior 

and senior years. I love having 
pride for Grandview Heights 
and being involved with so 
many different kinds of people. 
I will be attending Denison Uni-
versity next year to study global 
commerce, play on the women’s 
soccer team and run for the 
women’s track and field team. I 
will continue to be involved and 
give back to the small com-
munity of Granville. I’ll only be 
45 minutes away, but I know I’ll 
miss Grandview everyday.

GHHSAA $2,500 presented to

Everett Stamm

I spent three and a half years at 
GHHS where I was captain of the 
ultimate frisbee team, editor-in- 
chief of The Word, played soccer 
and was part of the FIRST Ro-
botics Team. Outside of school, I 
was a student ambassador to 7 
Western European Countries, a 
board member of the Columbus 
Medical Association Founda-
tion’s Youth Advisory Council, 
and an intern at TransitColum-
bus, a non-profit advocacy 
group for improved municipal 
transit. I’ll be attending McGill 
University in Montreal, Quebec, 
this fall to study Urban Systems 
and International Development, 
and I hope to join the McGill 
Ultimate Frisbee team. The 
scholarships I received from the 
Alumni Association and GHHS 

give me the freedom to study 
internationally without being 
overburdened by tuition. I’m 
extremely thankful to receive 
the 2017 Alumni Association 
Scholarship, and thanks the 
teachers who made me the 
person I am today.

GHHSAA Teacher $2,500 Award - 
presented to Lily Feast, in honor of 
Robin Priday

Lily Feast

I am a second generation GHHS 
graduate. While at Grandview 
Heights, I was a member of the 
soccer, swim and track & field 
teams, as well as marching 
band, National Honor Society 
and science club. I served as 
class secretary and a student 
council.  During the summer 
I enjoy being a lifeguard and 
camp counselor at Camp Lo-
hikan in the Pocono Moutains of 
Pennsylvania. I will be attending 
Soka University of America in 
Aliso Viejo, Calif., where I will be 
a member of their swim team. I 
am thankful to the GHHSAA for 
their generous scholarship and 
am looking forward to what the 
future holds.

Legacy Society’s Carol Sue Herd 
Greenisen ’55 $2,500 Award, 
presented to 

Emma Amurgis

Hello! My name is Emma 
Amurgis. I will be a freshman at 
Wittenberg University, major-
ing in Biology and a possible 
minor in French. I would like 
to go into research and create 
cures for many dangerous 
diseases. I hope to change the 
world as much as I can, and 
this scholarship will make that 
dream become reality. Thank 
you so much for giving me this 
scholarship!

Legacy Society’s Jean Walters 
MacCluer ’55 $2,500 Award, 
presented to 

Chloe Wernet

My name is Chloe Wernet and 
I was honored to win the Jean 
Walters MacCluer scholarship 

GHHSAA $2,500 presented to

Ali Riggs
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for women in the STEM fields 
this year. I will be attending 
the University of Dayton next 
year and majoring in engi-
neering. I am the youngest of 
four children and I grew up in 
Grandview as did my mom, 
Meg Burkley Wernet (class of 
86) and her 10 siblings. I played 
volleyball and softball, as well as 
being a member of the concert 
and marching band. I was also 
a member of Key Club, Science 
Club and FIRST Robotics and 
was inducted into the National 
Honor Society my junior year. I 
have enjoyed getting involved 
in the community by volunteer-
ing at Safetytown and working 
as a lifeguard at the pool.

Legacy Society’s Bill Neal ’55 
$1,500 Award, presented to 

Ben Hecker

During my years at Grandview,  
I have been a member of the 
cross country and track and field 
teams, and have earned a var-
sity letter in tennis and bowling. 
I have been a four-year member 
of the chess club and have 
participated on our school’s 
chess team. I have played alto 
saxophone for seven years and 
perform with the Grandview 
Heights marching band, concert 
band, wind ensemble, and jazz 
ensemble. I will be attending 
the University of Cincinnati in 
the fall. I’m honored by this 
generous scholarship and very 
thankful for the support and 
confidence you have in my 
future.

Legacy Society’s James W. & Mary 
Lou Wright $1,000 Award 

Hope Wulliger

I am Hope Wulliger, now an 
alumna of Grandview Heights 
High School. During my time 
at Grandview, I volunteered for 
several community organiza-
tions and events, including 
Mentoring and More, Founder 
Angel Tree which was support-
ed by Salvation Army, a com-
munity art exhibit of painted 
reclaimed wood with the Co-
lumbus Idea Foundry, summer 
swim coach for the Grandview 
Gators, Sunny Side Up, and a 
kids’ camp counselor. I was also 
the honored recipient of the 
2016 Syntero Award for making 
a change in my community – 
five students were selected from 
every district. I was selected 
first-team all conference for 
volleyball my senior year, and 
second-team all conference 
my junior year. Now, I will be 
playing volleyball for Seton Hill 
University and continuing my 
academics. I am currently on the 
pre-medicine track, planning to 
pursue a career in optometry.

Brotherhood of Rooks Scholar-
ship $1,000 Award, presented to 
Ben Fultz, Joe CcCauley and Matt 
Smith, in honor of Dick Smith ’51

Matt Smith

I am extremely honored and 
thankful to receive the Brother-
hood of Rooks Scholarship. I 
have heard stories about the 
Rooks from my late grandfather, 
Dick Smith, who was a Rook. I 
am a third generation Grand-
view graduate. I was a three-
year varsity letter recipient 
for football and two years on 
the diving team. I also partici-
pated in track for one year and 
baseball for two years. During 
my junior and senior years, I 
operated my own business, 
Master Care Lawn Service LLC, 
where I serviced up to 45 lawns 
a week. My true passion is skiing 
and I was involved in ski club 
throughout high school.I will be 
attending Colorado Mountain 
College in Steamboat Springs, 
Colorado, in the fall where I will 
study business, and I hope to 
ski a lot!

Ben Fultz

My name is Ben Fultz. During 
my time at Grandview, I was 
a four-year member of the 
football team and a three-time 
letterman, a three-year member 
of the powerlifting team, a 
member of National Honor So-
ciety, and participated in com-
munity service programs such 
as Summer To Serve, I-Can-Bike, 
and the GHCSD 5th grade camp 
program. I will be attending the 
University of Richmond, par-
tially thanks to the Ted J. Eaton 
scholarship I received from the 
Brotherhood of Rooks. I hope to 
major in Business Administra-
tion and potentially follow up 
my undergraduate degree by 
attending law school.

Joe McCauley

Joe McCauley graduated from 
Grandview Heights High in 
2017. He participated in many 
extracurricular activities, includ-
ing football, baseball, student 
council, and National Honor 
Society. Joe will be attending 
Ohio University in the fall and 
plans to study business.
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High School 
Honeys

Plays Cupid for Alums

It all began in 
Study Hall

Joe and Judy Arganbright ‘61
 
Joe and Judy Arganbright knew 
each other in junior high, but it 
wasn’t until their freshman year 
that they “noticed” each other. 
The first week of school their 
freshman year, they found each 
other sitting right behind each 
other in 7th period study hall. 
Joe was quite shy back then 
(living in the shadow of his twin 
brother John), but finally got up 
the courage to engage Judy in 
conversation. That was the start 
of a four-year period of “going 
steady” and hardly ever letting 
more than a day go between 
seeing each other. The toughest 
times were on the game days of 
baseball or basketball games, 
when Coach Dick Hopkins 

forbid any of the 
ball players to 
speak to any girls 
--- period. Joe 
swears that he 
never “crossed the 
line” for those four years, 
but Judy doesn’t buy that. 
After graduation, Judy’s parents 
thought it would be a good idea 
for them to go to different col-
leges so Judy attended Miami 
University of Ohio, and Joe 
went off to Muskingum College. 
After a miserable experience for 
both Judy and Joe during that 
first semester, they convinced 
Judy’s parents (Don and Mary 
Such) into having Judy to come 
to Muskingum for the second 
semester. Then, they spent their 

entire spring break convinc-
ing both sets of parents into 
allowing them to get married 
before their sophomore year.  It 
worked and they were mar-
ried on Sept. 8, 1962. Those 
five years of dating and going 
steady all end up as a wonderful 
55-year marriage. And to think it 
all started in a study hall!

Singers gotta 
sing…

Jack Launer ‘74 and 
Diana Wooton ‘74 
both grew up as neighbors in 
Grandview with his house on 
Wyandotte Road and hers on El-
mwood Avenue.  They met while 
both were Grandview Singers 
in Swing Choir and performed 
together at various community 
events.  It was while singing the 
Holiday Song “Merry Christmas 
Darling” to each other, that they 
realized their mutual attraction, 
and combined interests and 
started dating soon thereafter.  
After high school, they eventu-
ally went their separate ways 
but reconnected 30 years later. 
Both were single, and they 
found each other once again.  
They were married July 15, the 
same date as Diana’s parents’ 
anniversary, and live in Grand-
view.

GHHSAA 
Board 

Members

Jim Anderson ‘72

Joe Arganbright ‘61 

Steve Blake ‘68

Jennifer Rill Calli ‘04

Ron Cameron ‘64

Nick Cardi ‘65

Wally Cash ‘46

Jane Davis Gladwin ‘53

Jane Hess Harris ‘56

Ron Harris ‘56

Shelley Clark Lovegrove ‘70

Tim Murphy ‘65

Gunner Riley ‘59

Roger Rill ‘67

Norma Koutz Wallace ‘73

Tom Smith ‘63

Debbi Latshaw Steller ‘67

Dow Voelker ‘80

Teri Antolino Williams ‘74

Dianna Wooton ‘74

 Corrections

Last issue under ‘VETERANS 
We Salute You” in ‘1958’, Diana 
Matthews Lowery is listed.  
This should be DAN LOWERY.

In our High School Honey sec-
tion in the  last newsletter, we 
incorrectly said that John Di-
Petro was retired. NOT YET! He 
is vice president of Operations 
for ClarkDietrich, the largest 
light gauge metal framing 
company in North America.

Are you one of the 95 couples that we easily found in our database who met while 
attending Grandview schools? Share your photo and story. How did you meet? 

How long have you been married?
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Visit the website
www.grandviewheightsalum

ni.com

 

Name (include maiden name) __________________________________________________

Address ______________________________________________________________________

City/State/Zip ________________________________________________________________

Class Year  ____________________ Phone _________________________________________

Email ________________________________________________________________________

Newsletter Subscription          
 $10.00/year

Annual Membership Contribution
$30.00  Life Membership $300.00 per 

        individual

In Honor of ______________________ In Memory of ______________________

In addition, I would like to make a contribution to the Annual Fund of:

$50-99 Paws Club $100-499 Big Cats Club
$500 or more Top Cats Club $1000 + Special Recognition
In Honor of ______________________ In Memory of ______________________

Make check payable to: GHHSAA, PO Box 12116, Columbus OH 43212

Let us hear from you so we can keep your fellow Bobcats updated!

_____________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________

Please submit updated addresses for you, siblings and/or your GHHS Alumni children. 
Contact us via U.S. mail, at www.grandviewheightsalumni.com, or email GHHSAA@hotmail.com. 

Database updates keep costs down and ensure valid contact information for reunions!

Grandview Heights High School
Alumni Association 2017

Stay in Touch
Stay in touch with the GHHSAA:

Email:  ghhsaa@hotmail.com

Website: www.grandviewheightsalumni.com

Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/GHHSAA

For a digital walk down memory lane, most of the Highlanders are online: 

http://contentdm.photohio.org/cdm/search/collection/ghhs_yb/cosuppress/

Newsletter 
Guidelines

This newsletter is published 
by the GHHSAA three times 
per year – Fall, Winter and 
Spring. Submit articles, news, 
reunion plans, and pictures 
to GHHSAA@hotmail.com. 
The GHHSAA staff reserves 
the right to edit any submis-
sions for content timeliness, 
appropriateness, grammar, 
clarity, and space consider-
ations.

Deadline for the Winter Edi-
tion is December 1, 2017. 

http://www.grandviewheightsalumni.com
mailto:ghhsaa%40hotmail.com?subject=
mailto:ghhsaa%40hotmail.com?subject=GHHSAA
www.grandviewheightsalumni.com 
https://www.facebook.com/GHHSAA
http://contentdm.photohio.org/cdm/search/collection/ghhs_yb/cosuppress/
mailto:GHHSAA%40hotmail.com?subject=GHHSAA%20Newsletter
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In Memoriam
Eleanor O’Leary Riber ’55   by Chuck Bonifield ‘55

Gordon MacIntosh ’61     by Mary Ellen MacIntosh Weinberg ‘61

Robin Priday – Faculty     by Charles ‘63 & Barb McKinnon ’65 Handel

In Honor
Mardelle Miller Grimm ’57  by Jean McQuilkin Carfagno ‘57

You are the GHHSAA. Without membership support, the GHHSAA would not and could not exist. We graciously thank you for 
your continued generosity. Here is a breakdown of GHHSAA funding categories. All Friends of the GHHSAA are mentioned 
in the newsletter published nearest the time after their contribution is received. Support the GHHSAA today! Thank you!

ANNUAL DUES: Every fall, we 
mail an Annual Membership 
Request of $30. This goes to 
all alumni and it is our hope 
that each alum contributes 
this amount each year. This 
funding is the “bread and 
butter” of our budget and is 
extremely important. Please 
watch for your envelope this 
fall.

LIFE MEMBERSHIP:  A 
Lifetime membership is 
$300. Lifetime members 
still receive the annual dues 
request in case they want 
to donate additional funds. 
We publish the names of all 
LIFE Members once every 
24 months. A list of LIFE 
Members is available online 

at www.grandviewheight-
salumni.com. 

PAWS CLUB: Contribution of 
$50 - $99

BIG CATS CLUB: Contribution 
of $100 - $499

TOP CATS CLUB: Contribution 
of $500 - $999

SPECIAL RECOGNITION: Con-
tribution of $1,000+

IN HONOR OF: Contribution 
of any amount in honor of a 
classmate, teacher, friend. 
Both the donor and the hon-
oree are mentioned in the 
newsletter.

IN MEMORY OF: Contribution 
of any amount in memory of 
deceased classmate, teacher, 

friend. Both the donor and 
the deceased are mentioned 
in the newsletter.

LEGACY SOCIETY: Member-
ship in the GHHS Legacy 
Society requires a base con-
tribution of $20,000 or more. 
The funding establishes an 
annual scholarship, of at least 
5% of the deposited amount, 
in the contributor’s name or 
in honor of someone of their 
choosing. All Legacy Society 
contributors will be listed in 
every newsletter issue and 
are listed on the web site. 

We take our fiduciary 
responsibility seriously. 
You can see the good work 
your funding accomplishes 

including this newsletter, 
alumni events, the website, 
support of current student 
activities, improvements and 
supplies not available in the 
regular budget (Robotics, 
Art, Band, special requests, 
etc.), and scholarships, schol-
arships and more scholar-
ships. Your support ensures 
we stay connected, and 
together we help continue 
the legacy that makes us all 
proud to be a Bobcat.

Make all checks payable to 
GHHSAA and mail to 
PO Box 12116 
Columbus, OH 43212. 
Funds are managed by The 
Columbus Foundation.

C O N T R I B U T I N G  T O

the GHHSAA

Big Cats Club
Alan Jones ‘50
Bill Bonifield ‘59

New Lifetime Membership
Aaron Snyder ‘90
Learin McHugh ‘17
Gretchen Varner ‘17

Paws Club
Judy Jenkinson Duff ‘63

Deceased
Sue Southard ’47 (approx 10 
years ago)
Willis Radebaugh ‘48
Betty Lucks Clarke ‘57
John Noble ’59 (2016)
Gordon Jones ’60 (2014)
Susan Lewis Forster ’61 
Gordon MacIntosh ‘61
Denise Aldridge Ruthstrom ‘62
Patricia Lewis ‘62
Donna Babalis Smith ’64 
Cathy Byerly Wilden ’65 
Jeff Beggrow ‘80
Corey Kemmerling ‘07

Veterans added 
since the Spring Issue
Bennie Nardone ‘30  USA  D
John A Clark ‘44 USN  
Bob Lewis ’47             USAF D
Jim Brown ‘ 48            USMC
Jim Millisor ’50       USA
John Mock ’51       USCG   D
Don Athearn’52     USN
Mike King ’57  USA   D
Jim Lewis ’57 USA
Mick Moore ’57    USA   D
Dan Lowery ’58    USA 
Peter Moore    USN
Keenan Armentrout ’62 USA    D
Tom Cherubini ’62  USA    D
Bob Ioia ’62  USA    D
John Sweitzer ’67 USN
Jerry Cherubini ’69 USCG
Tom Andrews ’69   USN

FACEBOOK
You’ll find lots more alumni 

news when you join us on 

Facebook at the official 

Grandview Heights Alumni 

Association page, 

https://www.facebook.com/

GHHSAA.

www.grandviewheightsalumni.com
www.grandviewheightsalumni.com
https://www.facebook.com/GHHSAA
https://www.facebook.com/GHHSAA
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LARRY LARSON

ARTHUR SHEPARD

DR ROBERT B. BURRELL 1934

HELEN GEREN PIERCE 1936

JOANNE PEDIGO NORDHOLT 1936

DAVID WEIMER 1937

LOUIS ARDIT 1938

CLYDE WILLIAMS 1938

CLOA JEANNE CASE ROSE 1939

JOAN NEESE JACKSON 1939

DON L. VICKERY 1939

NANCY L. WARNER WHEAT 1939

BOB ARMSTRONG 1940

ROBERT N. FOSS 1940

GEORGE “JIM” HECOX 1940

PHYLLIS MORRISON WOLFE 1940

CONSTANCE ZELLER

    HOLLINGSWORTH 1940

JANE BENADUM KAISER 1942

MARION DETWILER 

   SCHACKNE 1942

GENEVIEVE FLORIO 

   MULHOLAND 1942

LOIS KIEVIT TOPE 1942

BILL MOTZ 1942

ELEANOR MYLER BOTKIN 1942

WILLIARD STETZELBERGER 1942

CARL GRAHAM STILLINGS 1942

JANE WERTZ EWALD 1942

BOB ANDREWS 1943

SYLVIA ANN DEFERRO 

   HEINTZELMAN 1943

WILLIAM C MASSER 1943

BARBARA LEE MCVE WRIGHT 1943

MOLLY RUGG GILES 1943

JEANETTE TARNEY 

   THOUVENIN 1943

TOM WILLIAMS 1943

REV ROGER WOOTTON 1943

ED BELZ 1944

ART HERRMANN 1944

PAUL HUMMEL 1944

HAROLD JONES 1944

CAROLYN LEWIS KONOLD 1944

GLORIA WALL HARTWELL 1944

AL ANDREWS 1945

SHIRLEY ARTHUR HATCH 1945

ROBERT CHIDESTER 1945

MARGARET FEE SCHAFER 1945

ROBERT JOHNSON 1945

DON LEE 1945

BOB MCNABB 1945

DICK SEIPLE 1945

MARJORIE SHILLING 1945

ROBERT SKEELE 1945

NANCY YERGES COREY 1945

BILL ARTHUR 1946

TAMEA BARTHOLOMEW 

   SUTPHEN 1946

BOB CARTER 1946

WALLACE P. CASH 1946

HELEN FOETTINGER 

   JOHNSON 1946

DON FULLER 1946

FRED HUNT 1946

HELEN LINDSEY BONNIE 1946

BILL OVERMYER 1946

CATHERINE SCANLAND 

   BRUBAKER 1946

JEAN WHITE ROBINSON 1946

MARIAN ANDREWS 

   EDWARDS 1947

PAT BEHMER PREBLE 1947

JOHN BOARDMAN 1947

JOANN HEYWOOD HOGE 1947

DICK KEITZ 1947

JACK LENHART 1947

LIZ ROBINSON PETTIT 1947

PAT SHARP BROWN 1947

LYLE SHOVER 1947

WILLIAM SLOCUM 1947

MARCIA THURNESS WEAVER 1947

DAWN VOELKER FALLEUR 1947

JOHN T. (JACK) BOYER 1948

JIM BROWN 1948

BARBARA COLLINS 

   THOMPSON 1948

BETTE DANKS FRYE 1948

DAVID B. DUDLEY 1948

DIANA DUNN KUKOR 1948

RAYMOND O. FOSTER JR 1948

DIANA GONSER ARTHUR 1948

MARTHA HALE HARDESTY 1948

JEANNE JONES HOLDER 1948

NADYS LEWIS 1948

B. J. STEVENS HOWELL 1948

MARY ANDERSON DECESSNA 1949

WALTER EUGENE BOWERS 1949

NORMAN W. BROWN 1949

MIKE CONNOR 1949

JACKIE DAY CHERRY 1949

RICHARD COSIMO DEPASO 1949

DEE DI MENNA ROSATI 1949

DUANE L. FRASER 1949

FREDA HARRIS MACY 1949

ANN HART DUNN 1949

RICHARD R. LEONARD 1949

BOB MACY 1949

BARBARA MARTIN MOHNEY 1949

NANCY PARKS PICKETT 1949

BARBARA SIEBOLD KOCH 1949

NANCY SNOOK SHAFFER 1949

JACKIE SOULE SHIFFLETTE 1949

NANCY STEVENS HART 1949

ROD STOCK 1949

WILLIAM “TINK” TAYLOR 1949

NONA TOOPS RAINES 1949

PETER TROMBETTI 1949

ANNE TURLEY BRUICK 1949

JON CONNOR 1950

ALAN L. JONES 1950

BILL C. LAWRENCE 1950

ED LINSLEY 1950

ALICE NELSON 

   HANNON-TAYLOR 1950

PATRICIA RILEY LUTZ 1950

TERRY SMITH 1950

DON STEFFE 1950

DIRK VOELKER 1950

JOAN WESTLAKE SMITH 1950

DICK ABBRUZZESE 1951

FRED BEHMER 1951

TOM BOGEN 1951

PAT BOND JONES 1951

JOHN CLARK 1951

CHARLES EICHHORN 1951

KAY GREENIDGE LUCAS 1951

JOAN HARDER SMITH 1951

SUZIE LANE JESSOP 1951

JACK MOORE 1951

DR TIMOTHY MOORE 1951

JACK MYERS 1951

KEN PIERCE 1951

LOIS RAMSEY GOODELL 1951

DON RICE 1951

AL SHORT 1951

MARTHA STARKEY 

   MCCORMICK 1951

SHIRLEY STEFFE STRAIT 1951

KAREN TITSCH BRIGHT 1951

JUDY VERNON PIERCE 1951

HELEN WELCKER SPOON 1951

KAY WILLIAMS 1951

DON ATHEARN 1952

BOB BIERLY 1952

PATSY BRUNER WILLIAMS 1952

DON CHRISTOPHER 1952

RICHARD DEPALMA 1952

ERIKA FOETTINGER CREEK 1952

DONNA FRANK REED 1952

CAROLYN “CONNIE” GRIFFIN 1952

ALLAN JACKSON 1952

STUART JONES 1952

JOANNA KNEPPER SLADE 1952

DIANE LEAMAN SONSTEGARD 1952

NANCY LEFAIVRE KENNEY 1952

RICHARD LONG 1952

CONNIE NESBITT BRODY 1952

SYLVIA REID DEVILLERS 1952

CAROLYN SANFORD VETTER 1952

JOAN SMITH KLITCH 1952

JOAN STEVENS RIGAL 1952

GERRY SUTTERFIELD 1952

ROBERT “BOB” TAGGART 1952

PHYLISS ABBRUZZESE 

   BUCHANAN 1953

The Fall edition of the GHHSAA Newsletter always includes a listing of current Life Members. About 700 graduates have contributed to the 
GHHSAA in this manner. Thank you to these members for supporting the GHHSAA with a Lifetime Membership. Please help us keep the list 
accurate. If you notice a name missing, a spelling correction needed, or any other update, please email GHHSAA@hotmail.com. Accuracy is 
important to us!

Please consider becoming a Lifetime Member of the GHHSAA. See the membership form on page 11.

G R A N D V I E W  H E I G H T S  H I G H  S C H O O L

Lifetime  Members

mailto:GHHSAA%40hotmail.com?subject=
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JANET BEERY OWERS 1953

CARMEN CREAMER WHITMAN 1953

CHUCK DAVIS 1953

JANE DAVIS GLADWIN 1953

NORMA EDLER MCGOVERN 1953

JEAN ELLICKSON 1953

BOB EWING 1953

SID HALL 1953

FRED HUFFORD 1953

ROBERTA LEECH SONTAG 1953

RICHARD OMOHUNDRO 1953

ALAN PIERCE 1953

MARION “POOCH” SANFORD 1953

LARRY TOOPS 1953

ELIZABETH WINTERS SWOPE 1953

RALPH W. “ANDY” ANDERSON 1954

RUTH ANN CRAIGHEAD MUIR 1954

LEN DOUGHERTY MCKINNON 1954

DEBBIE DUNN GARDNER 1954

CHARLES GALBRAITH 1954

BOB HALL 1954

S. ALAN LEPHART 1954

ROBERT M. MACINTOSH 1954

ROBERT B. NELSON 1954

RALPH PEASE 1954

ART ROGERS 1954

NANCY SCOTT ATCHESON  1954

ROBERT SHARP 1954

JAMES SNOOK 1954

CAROLE TURNER HUMMEL 1954

JUDY WIESE HOLCOMB 1954

BOB ZIMMERMAN 1954

JANE BIVENS 1955

CHUCK BONIFIELD 1955

BILL BROWN 1955

BEVERLY BURK NAGY 1955

DIANE CASKEY VAUGHAN 1955

DESIRE CHESTER-TWOMBLY 1955

JANE CONKLIN SETTERLIN 1955

BOB COONFARE 1955

JOHN DAVIS 1955

BILL FINK 1955

MIKE FLEMING 1955

LILLIAN LATHOUSE SMITH 1955

JACK LEECH 1955

JANICE LUSK BRANDER 1955

JOAN MOORE RUFFNER 1955

HELEN MORRISON DENTON 1955

BOB NOBLE 1955

CATHERINE PEACOCKE 

   KRONINGER 1955

WARREN ROBERTS 1955

TED RUDY 1955

MARCIA SHEPARD MOCK 1955

ANN SMITH TRENT 1955

RON SPOHN 1955

RAY STEVENSON 1955

DICK SUTTERFIELD 1955

NANCY TURNER BACHMAN 1955

JEAN WALTERS MacCLUER 1955

CAROLYN WELCH 1955

RICK YEARICK 1955

RICHARD ANDERSON 1956

P.G. BISCIOTTI 1956

RANDY BOBBITT 1956

TIMOTHY J. BOYD 1956

LAURENCE D. CONNOR 1956

JACKIE COONS JONES 1956

CHARLES DUMBAUGH 1956

FRANK FAISTL 1956

RONALD D. HARRIS 1956

JANE HESS HARRIS 1956

JACKIE MASTERS ABBRUZZESE 1956

GRETCHEN MUSSMAN 

   SAENGER 1956

MARJORIE ROCCI SCHLOSS 1956

THOMAS H. SANDBERG 1956

THOMAS SELCK 1956

JUDY SHANNON HAAGER 1956

BOB STAFFORD 1956

BARBARA TEN RAA BRUNELL 1956

JERRI WILLIAMS LAWRENCE 1956

DAVID A. ZUHARS 1956

SALLY BEHMER MURRAY 1957

RITA BORGHESE BERNINGER 1957

RALPH BURSON 1957

BILL CHURRY 1957

LOWELL CLARK 1957

DONALD GRIMM 1957

CONNIE HAHN FITZGIBBON 1957

RICHARD HANKEISON 1957

ANDREW T. JONES 1957

JEAN KELCHNER HEINEMAN 1957

JEAN McQUILKIN CARFAGNO 1957

MARDELLE MILLER GRIMM 1957

JEAN MOORE WHITE 1957

CHARLES OSBORNE 1957

TOM PALMER 1957

SUZANNE SHERCK ZUHARS 1957

DOROTHY JOAN TANGEL 1957

JUDY WHIRRETT FINN 1957

DEANE ARGANBRIGHT 1958

AMY BAKER 1958

J.D. DICKERSON 1958

SALLY DIEHL KRISKA 1958

R KENT FULMER 1958

ALEX GAUDIERI 1958

LYNNE HALL BROWN 1958

CLAUDIA HAMILTON LAUER 1958

JAN OLAF JOHNSON 1958

LINDA JONES HOUCHARD 1958

JOHN HEINO KULL 1958

LARRY LEACH 1958

DAN LOWERY 1958

ANN MACHOVINA CORFMAN 1958

CYNTHIA MOORE MITCHELL 1958

MARCIA MURPHEY DIAMOND 1958

RUSSEL TRACY NICOLAYSEN 1958

NANCY OHNSMAN GLENN 1958

CRAIG PROSSER 1958

LINN RANEY 1958

TONY ROCCI 1958

LYNDA SABOE PAUL 1958

JIM SCHMIDT 1958

JUDY STUART 1958

JIM BEERY 1959

RICHARD BLACK 1959

BILL BOARDMAN 1959

BILL BONIFIELD 1959

SUZIE BUCHANAN CLEMENS 1959

ALLAN CLARK 1959

JAN ELLIOTT MCMILLAN 1959

JEFF FORSTER 1959

JIM HERD 1959

WARREN KLINK 1959

CHUCK MATTHEWS 1959

JERRY MCDANIEL 1959

JOANNE MURPHY DAVIS 1959

JERRY AND JUDY NEAL 1959

ROBERT L. NEWLAND 1959

JIM RAMALEY 1959

JANE RAMSEY WALTHER 1959

ANN RIGGS 1959

GUNNER RILEY 1959

BOB ROCKEY 1959

BILL SEARS 1959

FRED TOWNS 1959

CHUCK TRACY 1959

SUSIE YOERGER NEWLAND 1959

THOMAS F. ABBOTT 1960

DENNIS ANDERSON 1960

DOROTHY COFFER PARKIN 1960

BARBARA DUMBAUGH BUDD 1960

JACK HOLDEN 1960

BUTCH JOHNSON 1960

JUDY KELCHNER SHORTLE 1960

BARBARA LINDIG ADAMS 1960

DOUGLAS D. MCBEE 1960

VICKI MCNABB WHEELER 1960

BETTY PINSENSCHAUM 

   HATHAWAY 1960

JIM PLUNKETT 1960

ROGER B. WELSH 1960

WILLIAM WHEELER 1960

STEVE ABBOT 1961

DELORES ALBAN KESSLER 1961

JOHN ARGANBRIGHT 1961

GEORGE ARNOLD 1961

BILL BAKER 1961

SUSAN BECK HENDLEY 1961

TOM BROWNFIELD 1961

SHARON CLARK WHEELER 1961

PENNY ELLIOTT LEESE 1961

BEN FORSTER 1961

BILL HARDING 1961

MAC KAISER 1961

SUZANNE LATSHAW STEURY 1961

MARY ELLIN MACINTOSH 

   WEINBERG 1961

DAVID MUELLER 1961

PHYLLIS NORRIS 

   ARGANBRIGHT 1961

PAT RANKIN 1961

TOM ROBERTS 1961

STEVE SEARS 1961

LYNN SHELTON BURCHFIELD 1961

GRETCHEN TANGEMAN 1961

BARBARA WHEELER HOYER 1961

JIM WHEELER 1961

GARY FAULL BARNES 1962

JOHN BONAR 1962

KATHY BRUN JOHNSON 1962

BEVERLY COOPER IRSKENS 1962

LESLIE FAUTH WOODRUFF 1962

GAYLE FORSTER GRAHAM 1962

MARCIA ANN GRAY 1962

GERRY HUDSON 1962

CLAUDIA KEENER-GRESHLER 1962

TIM MCGUIRE 1962

SANDY MCKINNON MOORE 1962

G R A N D V I E W  H E I G H T S  H I G H  S C H O O L

Lifetime  Members
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STEVE NORRIS 1962

DAVE RESLEY 1962

DAVE WALTON 1962

CELIA BAKER 1963

RAMA BEATY BURNS 1963

BONNIE BROWN SMITH 1963

MARILYN CORNELL ALCALA 1963

FRED DOWDY 1963

JIM FAIS 1963

HARRIET GILL DAVIDSON 1963

CHARLEY HANDEL 1963

SUZIE HUTCHINSON BERKHOUT 1963

LINDA McCALL IRELAND 1963

JOANNA McGINNIS DONEY 1963

BOB McINTYRE 1963

MARILYNN McLAIN GARNER 1963

MIKE McSWEENEY 1963

BOB PALMER 1963

CHUCK PENZONE 1963

CAROL ROAN TODD 1963

JON SCHMIDT 1963

PAT SELF 1963

JOHN W. STEINBERGER 1963

BILL STEVENSON 1963

SAMUEL “ED” STONE 1963

DON THROCKMORTON 1963

JEFF TODD 1963

NANCY ALESHIRE GIMPELSON 1964

NED BARRICKLOW 1964

RICK BELL 1964

JILL BOYD KUYPER 1964

RON CAMERON 1964

DONNA FERLITO STEVENSON 1964

BRIAN KUYPER 1964

KAY ELLEN MCGUIRE BIGGS 1964

RENEE ROGERS MARSHALL 1964

DEBORAH SCHMIDT 

   GUTZWILLER 1964

BILL SHORT 1964

MARY SKIDMORE HENRY 1964

JEANNIE SMATHERS WALTON 1964

DENYSE SMITH EVERETT 1964

MARY MARTHA WALBORN      

   CHURCHMAN 1964

DOUG WELSH 1964

CECILIA WHEELER BUCKLEY 1964

DAVID WILLIAMS 1964

KATHY ANDERSON HOLDEN 1965

NICK CARDI 1965

ALAN DANIELS 1965

BOB DAVIS 1965

JACK DENNEY 1965

KAREN DEVOR LINN 1965

THOMAS HAYES HOLDEN 1965

VALERIE JAMES STILLS 1965

SHARYN LEWIS ADELMAN 1965

MARY MALLETT 1965

DENNIS LEE MCCLOSKEY 1965

BARB MCKINNON HANDEL 1965

TIMOTHY EDWARD MURPHY 1965

JAN PRIDAY SEITZ 1965

JOAN PRUSKI SOUTHWORTH 1965

LINDA PULLIAM SAYERS 1965

BARBARA RADEBAUGH 1965

TOM RAINES 1965

BARBARA SAYRE CORBETT 1965

DONNA SHEETS ROMORINI 1965

JULIE STEINBERGER WENTSLER 1965

CHARLES B. SWEENEY JR 1965

LINDA RENA WENTZEL BERTKE 1965

JAMES ALLEN WILEY 1965

ROGER ALBAN 1966

JEANNE BUTZ LEMMON 

   SKINNER 1966

RICHARD DAVIS 1966

WILLIAM DAVIS 1966

GARY ESSIG 1966

ISOBEL LOW SHERWOOD 1966

ED MALOWNEY 1966

MARK MCDEVITT 1966

ROBIN ROBINE 1966

BILL TREMAINE 1966

MICHAEL ALESHIRE 1967

BILL FAUTH 1967

BECKY HOLDEN PRINCE 1967

DEBBI LATSHAW STELLER 1967

SANDRA JEAN LEWIS 1967

PATTY LITTLE WILLEY 1967

DEANA MARLAND DILLON 1967

ROGER RILL 1967

SHEILA SCHREICK MILLIGAN 1967

MICHAEL ANTHONY SIBIO 1967

BILL ALBANESE 1968

TOM CAVANAUGH 1968

STEVE GATSCH 1968

HASTEDT 1968

DIANE HOEHL PAULEY 1968

GEORGIA HUDSON SMITH 1968

JOE KURELIC 1968

ANITA MARIE MARTINA 1968

RICHARD MILLER 1968

JOANNE NARDONE MILLER 1968

SUSI WASHAM WITTEN 1968

KAREN WILLIAMS HASTEDT 1968

BILL BALLARD 1969

JANE BARNETT POWELL 1969

BOB BOYCE 1969

TED INGRAHAM 1969

JEFF JOHNS 1969

KIM KELLER 1969

ANNE KULL MCCOY 1969

CAROL MALOWNEY AKERS 1969

JOHN PROCARIO 1969

ROSEMARY PRUSKI SHERARD 1969

GARY RICHARDSON 1969

LINDA SCHMIDT NOLAN 1969

DEBBIE SHAW MACHOVINA 1969

JAMES M WRIGHT 1969

JOHN WUICHET 1969

DEZSO APATHY JR 1970

SHELLEY CLARK LOVEGROVE 1970

B. KAYE DEWILDE BECKNER 1970

SALLY DIEHL CLUTTER 1970

AMITY FITCH EDWARDS 1970

JOHN FRANKLIN GILL 1970

CHRISTOPHER LANDES 1970

ANDREW P. TODD 1970

ANN BROWNING SHAW 1971

JERI DIEHL CUSACK 1971

BRIAN LEVERS 1971

JIM STEVENS 1971

MARDY HANLON STOLTE 1972

NAN HILL HAYNES 1972

JOHN ROGERS 1972

KRISTIN DIEHL LOMONACO 1973

CHRISTINE KIDWELL 1973

BRAD WILLIAMS 1973

TERI ANTOLINO WILLIAMS 1974

CHUCK BAHLINGER 1974

DAVID BEAL 1974

TOM DAVIS 1974

KAREN DUDLEY NEVERGALL 1974

PAM HINSON WELLER 1974

DONNA JAHN THOMAS 1974

JULIA ROUT SMETZER 1974

LYNN WINTERS LAUDERBACK 1974

LISA ANTOLINO 1976

CRAIG BERLIN 1976

CYNTHIA FERLITO VAUGHAN 1976

RONA ADAMS-BRODY 1977

JEFF GEBHART 1977

BARBARA JAYNES ROHRBACKER 1977

CHRISTINE WANDEL CASAVANT 1977

CURT BERLIN 1979

COURTNEY JOHNS 1980

LARRY KUHN 1980

CRAIG TOVELL 1980

LAUREN JANUSZ COX 1981

JAMES LONG 1981

THERESA REILLY KRYSTOFIK 1981

JAMES TYZNIK 1981

LINDA LEVIS VOLKOVITSCH 1982

JOHN THOMAS REED 1982

JENNIFER KLITCH 1983

LAURA KRISKA 1983

KAREN MORRIS WARBURTON 1983

BRET SINCLAIR 1983

TERESA BONAVENTURA JOHNS 1984

HEIDI HARRIS VARNER 1984

MIGUEL “MIKEY” PEREZ 1984

BRIAN SAMMONS 1984

CARA RUTH TUCKER 1984

JOHN JOSEPH ANTOLINO 1985

KATHY KOCH 1985

PATRICK JON MURLEY 1985

BRIDGET QUINN TYZNIK 1985

JEFFREY ERIC BAUMANN 1986

LORI EDWARDS SCULLY 1986

JOSEPH WILSON 1987

MIKE MILLER 1990

AARON SNYDER 1990

MICHAEL WHITE 1993

DEREK BECKER 1994

MARK HARRIS 1994

BART SNAPP 1996

CARA WHITE 1996

ROBERT BECKER 1997

ANDY JAMES 1997

RACHEL BROWN KACMAR 2000

KRIS MEHLING LUIKART 2000

BENJAMIN MATHES 2012

MAUREEN FLANAGAN 2013

MADELEINE VARNER 2013

PATRICK McHUGH 2014

MEREDITH COX 2015

MEGAM McCAULEY 2015

RYAN McHUGH 2015

GRANT VARNER 2015

LEARIN McHUGH 2017

GRETCHEN VARNER 2017

G R A N D V I E W  H E I G H T S  H I G H  S C H O O L

Lifetime  Members
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Let’s help the Grandview Heights Marble Cliff Historical Society identify this picture. Do you know where this is? 
Send your answer along with your membership donation to let us know what you know about it.
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